
Our attendance this week: 94.85%  Our target: 96% 
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Our Living and Learning Statement this half term is: St Patrick’s children are 
loving in their actions and words, and they take pride in their work.  

 

We will be finishing at 1:15pm today. Please inform the 

school if you have arranged for your child to be        

collected by someone else. Thank you.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 

for your continuous support. We’ve had a  very busy 

term. Without your support and help with all events 

none of this would be possible.  

Enjoy a well deserved break, we hope you all have a 

holy and wonderful Christmas and New Year.  

See you all  on Tuesday 7th January.  

Bee Here Battle  

Winners  

Gold — Year 6 Mrs Pritchard  

Silver — Year 4 Mrs Reid  

Bronze — Year 3 Mrs Benson Lester  

Most improved class this half term:                                
Mrs Benson-Lester  

Mrs Pritchard’s class will receive a treat after 
Christmas. 

Arts Week  
Arts week starts on Tuesday 7th January, our 

first day back to school.   
To protect school uniform, Please bring an old   

t-shirt in your school bag to wear.  

Dancer Dash  
We are absolutely over the moon with the 

amount of money raised for Jigsaw. Jigsaw is 
the only children’s hospice in Cumbria which 

provides  vital care and support to children in 
need.  

We raised £1,213.11.  
We cannot thank you all enough.  

 

Living and Learning           

Certificate  

Reception Isla  

Year 1 Bailey  

Year 2 Joey & Sophie 

Year 3  Eva & Ajai  

Year 4 Darcie  

Year 5 Lexi & Lucca  

Year 6  Jamie & India  

Hamper Donations  
 

We are overwhelmed with the generosity of 
gifts for our Christmas Hampers. They all 

turned out fantastic!  
 

Over the last few weeks we have raised a lot 
of money for our school and local          

Charities. We are so grateful for your     
kindness and generosity.  

 

School Coats  

Please provide your child 
with a school coat.  

A residents car has been 
damaged at some point 

this week. If you have any 
information, or witnessed 

the car being damaged 
please contact school.  

Thank you.  


